
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ann Rowe         Andy Hall 

The July 23, 2020, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by 
president Ann Rowe at 7:33 p.m. via Zoom conferencing. The following officers and board members 
were present: 

Ann Rowe – President         Andy Hall – Secretary  

Robin Burket – Vice President                         Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer     

Board Members: 

Marilyn Booher; Dot Hively; Pat Kopco; Ted Misilo. 

Absent: Pam Ginn; Ann Moye; Michele Throm.  

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe) 

Welcome to all on the conference. 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Robin Burket) 

Voted in new members: 

Tina Brooke 

Linda Wilken 

Gretchen Carlson 

Angela Barber 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall) 

Asked members to make sure they join the club Facebook group and check to make sure they are 
receiving club emails.   

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Dee Thibodeaux) 

All accounts are in good standing. Have paid some bills; no income coming in due to canceled events.   

*************************************************************************************
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 



October Agility Trial (Dee Thibodeaux) – The club will be holding its Fall agility Trial at Grand Oaks 
Resort Oct. 9-10-11. Dee said she will need more club members than ever to volunteer because due to 
the pandemic, we will not have the service of the student workers we have had in past years. Dee said 
that pandemic safety measures will be in place for the trial. 

November Hunt Test (Pat Kopco for Mike Orloff) – The hunt test scheduled for Nov. 14-15 was 
canceled on the day of the meeting. Club member Brian Parker expressed interest in taking over chairing 
the club’s hunt tests and will talk with Mike Orloff. 

December Specialty (Caroline Kendrick) – The club’s annual Specialty as part of the AKC National 
Championship week in Orlando is scheduled for Friday, Dec. 11. Caroline and trophy chair Camille Nasca 
are working on awards.   

2021 GRCA National (Pat Kopco) – Pat gave a brief update on the club hosting the 2021 GRCA National, 
which will be in Ocala. All is on track. She is working with a new contact at the World Equestrian Center. 
Pat also said she needs “artistic” people to help with decorations for the National.  

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS:  

None 

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Nominations for 2021 – Ann Rowe announced that board member Dot Hively is Nominations Chair for 
2021. Any club members interested in running for officer positions or being on the board for 2021 are 
asked to contact Dot. 

FGCGRC Raffle – Robin Bowen reported that the Florida Gulf Coast Golden Retriever Club is selling raffle 
tickets to benefit the MFGRC’s hosting of the 2021 GRCA National Specialty. The prize is the back cover 
of Golden Retriever News. A message will be sent to club members explaining how they can help.  

New Title Rosettes from 2019 – Since the club’s activities have been paused for most of the year, people 
have not been able to pick up their new title rosettes from 2019. A message will be sent to club 
members asking them to contact Robin Burket to get their rosettes. 

Hunt Test Judges Seminar – Marilyn Booher reported that there will be a Hunt Test Judges Seminar 
sponsored by the Jacksonville Retriever Club on Sept. 26, for the awareness of any members who might 
be interested. 

************************************************************************************* 

Meeting adjourned 8:20 p.m. 

Next board meeting is August 12 by Zoom.  



Next general meeting date will be a TBA date in September via Zoom.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


